
Parents in 
Partnership 

Autumn Week 6 
 

 
Year 1 

 

It hardly seems possible that we have reached half term! I would like to take this opportunity to say how impressed we are 

with how hard the children have been working both at school and with their homework over the past half term. Thank you to 

everybody for sharing their homework activities both via Tapestry and during our homework celebration on Thursday.  

 

Thought for the Week 

 

This week our liturgy was based around the Gospel Value of Compassion.  Please discuss this with your child and ask if they 

have any examples of showing compassion to others this week. 

 
Maths 

In maths this week we have been exploring 

addition and comparing numbers using the 

signs for greater than and less than. 

 
 

Literacy 

 

This week in class the children have been re-

telling The Red Hen story as well as 

developing their use of adjectives and 

exploring the characters in the story.  

 
 

 

 Phonics Homework 

 

  Well done with last weeks homework. This weeks homework activities 

have been sent to you via Google Classroom and I look forward to seeing 

the children’s work uploaded using the Google Classroom platform.  

    

Literacy Homework 

   IXL Homework Level B B8 

 

Maths Homework 

IXL Homework Level B M7 

 

 Many thanks for all you support with the homework tasks. 

REMINDERS AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 
Please can I remind the children to bring into school their reading bag, reading books and reading record everyday so that 

we can record their guided reading sessions.  

 

 

Thank you so much and have a restful and safe half term and we look forward to seeing the children back at school on 

Tuesday 3rd November. 

 Mrs. Batten, Mrs. Gardner and Mrs. Harrop. 

 

 


